
I strongly support HB 3075-1 as a clarification of Ballot Measure 114.


I find it extremely frustrating that more than two years after Oregon voters passed Ballot 
Measure 114, it is still held up in court. While I understand the value of court challenges, the 
extended timeline to get this measure signed into law seems mired in ducking and dodging.


Which is why HB 3075-1 is necessary to jumpstart the implementation of Ballot Measure 114 
as soon as the Oregon Supreme Court makes a final ruling.


Stop the quacking and vote for HB 3075-1.


And thank you for your work making Oregon a great state to live in.

.


